
Report of the Strategy and Finance Committee to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

12. REPORTS RECEIVED 
 
 The Committee received the following reports: 
 
 12.1 Reporting for the Period Ended 30 June 2004 
 
  This report outlined the background and new approach to year end reporting.  During 

discussion on the economic development and employment significant activity, the Committee 
noted the positive contribution of the partnerships with Central Government and other agencies 
in achieving the Canterbury Development Corporation’s economic development and 
employment outcomes. 

 
 12.2 Treasury Management Report for Quarter Ended 30 June 2004 
 
  This report advised the quarterly position relating to Council borrowing and investments and the 

results for the 2003-04 year. 
 
 12.3 Metropolitan Funding Subcommittee 
 
  This report detailed the grants allocated to community organisations by the Metropolitan 

Funding Subcommittee, acting under delegated authority. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


